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Dated: November 14, 2018

This is for the information of all that Football Tournament scheduled to take place on
November 22, 2018 in the Yuvraj Stadium. The event will be supervised by the Dean of Student
Welfare.

All the members of Shoolini University are warmly invited to join the event and contribute to

making it a successful event.
For more information, please contact the Dean of Student Welfare's office.
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DEAN STUDENT WELFARE

Copy for information and necessary action forwarded to:

1. All Deans/ Directors/ HoS Shoolini University.
2. Secretary to Vice Chancellor for the information of the latter.
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